
 

 

 

Jun 20, 2005 

Resignation 
 

VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA-- June 20, 2005 -- New Pacific Metals Corp. ("NUX") reports that 

John Plewes has resigned as a director of the Company. The Board wishes to thank Mr. Plewes for his 

service to the Company.  

 

 

For Further Information: 

New Pacific Metals Corp.  

Rui Feng, Ph.D. President & Director 

Cathy Fong, VP Corporate Development 

Phone: +1 (604) 633-1368 

Fax: +1 (604) 688-8852  

Email: info@newpacificmetals.com 

Website: www.newpacificmetal.com 

 

The TSX Venture Exchange has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of the release. 


